
 
 

 

Get the latest information from KPU International Advising!  

 

Hello international students of KPU, we hope this newsletter finds you all in good health and high spirits as we 
gear up to celebrate the upcoming BC Day 2023. As we enjoy the warmth of summer, it's time to come together 
and honour the unique beauty and culture of our beloved province. This edition of our newsletter is dedicated 
to commemorating this special day while also bringing you exciting updates and activities for August 2023 to 
make your experience at KPU truly memorable! 

 
Classes are full! What should I do? 
The class you want for Fall 2023 is full? Don’t worry! 
Other students may change their selections, or new 
sections of certain classes may open to accommodate 
more students. On top of that, you still have a chance 
to get into the classes you want with our Waitlisting 
option.  
 
To learn more about Waitlisting, visit KPU website or 
watch our video “Classes are Full What Should I Do?”.  
You can also see our handout to know more about 
what students should do when classes are full. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Necessary KPU documents for PGWP application! 
To apply for your PGWP, you will need the following 
documents from KPU: 
 A PGWP Letter (also called Completion Letter) 
 Your Official Transcript  
 
For more details, watch the video  
“KPU Documents Required to Apply for PGWP” on our 
YouTube channel.  
 
If you have more questions about PGWP application, 
book an appointment or join our drop-in sessions 
now to meet with our International Education 
Advisors! 
 

 
KPU100 - Introduction to University 
Get prepared for the upcoming semester at KPU with 
some highly effective learning and life strategies from 
The Learning Centres! 
 
The KPU100 course offers an interactive learning 
experience for university beginners. Complete daily 
interactive activities at your own pace and receive 
feedback and guidance to boost your confidence!  
 
This non-credit course is offered completely free to 
KPU students with multiple cohorts in August. For 
more information, visit KPU100 - The Learning Centres. 
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 
KPU Brew Beer Sales 
Stop by the KPU Brew Lab on the Langley campus 
every Friday from 1 to 6 pm (except statutory 
holidays and campus closures) to check out what the 
next generation of KPU brewers is creating! 
 
The event is open to the public and KPU community. 
For more information, visit KPU Brew Beer Sales. 
 
Note: To purchase alcohol, one must be 19+ with two 
government-issued IDs, including one with photo ID, for 
proof of age.  
 

 
Free Counselling Services for KPU Students! 
Feeling stressed, anxious or overwhelmed? KPU offers 
free counselling services to help students overcome 
challenging times!  
 
KPU’s Counselling Services are committed to 
ensuring the health and well-being of students by 
providing a range of counselling sessions, both online 
and in-person. To connect with a counsellor, call 604-
599-2828 or send an email to counsellor@kpu.ca for 
assistance. 
 
For more information, visit KPU Counselling Services. 

 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us at KPU International if you have any questions or require support. 

> kpu.ca/international  internationalstudents@kpu.ca 
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